CONTRACT ACTION UPDATE 4/1/2014

Yesterday, your AAUP President Dr. Stephen Moorman delivered the Fair Contract petition signed by more than 450 Faculty and Librarians (see text below) to Rutgers President Dr. Robert Barchi. Dr. Moorman and Dr. Barchi spoke about how the morale of legacy UMDNJ Faculty and Librarians have been affected by:

- No across-the-board salary increases for 5 years
- Concerns about job security
- Changes in benefits

The Fair Contract petition and meeting with Dr. Barchi send a powerful message to Rutgers Administration that you care about the negotiation of a fair new Contract through your AAUP representatives.

Help Rutgers to understand the value you bring to the University. Please join me on Saturday, April 26th, Rutgers Day. Just 2 hours of your time will help us raise awareness at Rutgers and among general community as to the value Legacy-UMDNJ Faculty and Librarians bring to Rutgers. To volunteer click below:

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/AAUPRutgersDayVolunteerRegistration

Stephen J. Moorman, Ph.D.

Associate Professor, Neuroscience and Cell Biology Associate Professor, Obstetrics, Gynecology & Reproductive Sciences Stuart D. Cook Master Educator

Robert Wood Johnson Medical School 675 Hoes Lane West Piscataway, NJ 08854-5635

Office phone: 732-235-4523

fax: 732-235-4029

email: Stephen.Moorman@Rutgers.edu

Fair Contract Petition:

"I support AAUP's efforts to negotiate a fair contract. I expect the Rutgers University leadership to support and enable the timely resolution of a fair contract that addresses:

- Compensation
- Job Security
- Benefits
- Tuition Remission
- Other items identified by the AAUP faculty/librarian survey The AAUP represents my interests and speaks for me."